
Mammoth Lakes Town Council 
Agenda Action Sheet 

 

 

Title: T-Mobile Hometown Grant Check Presentation. 

 

Council Meeting Date: 10/6/2021     
 

Prepared by:  Stuart Brown, Parks and Recreation Director  

 

Recommended Motion: None   

 

Summary: On September 23, 2021, T-Mobile announced 25 lucky small towns awarded with 

Hometown Grants to jumpstart vital community development projects to re-energize towns and 

build upon what makes them unique.  

 

The Town of Mammoth Lakes was the only small, rural town in California to be awarded with 

$50,000 to build a community dog park.  

 

Representatives from T-Mobile will be in attendance at the October 6, 2021 Town Council meeting 

to present the check to the Town of Mammoth Lakes.   

 

Community advocates, members of the Recreation Commission and Town staff will be 

participating in the presentation.  

 

 


